
Feb. 7, 2006 - Regular Monthly Provincetown 
 Shellfish Advisory Committee Meeting 

  
  

Called to Order 5:15 pm. Members present: Mel Cote, Alex Brown (Chair), Tony 
Jackett (Shellfish Constable), John Baldwin (Sec.), Paul Tasha 

  
MOTION by Alex Brown. Second Paul Tasha. To accept January 3rd meeting 
minutes. DISCUSSION. VOTED TO ACCEPT 4 – 0. 
     
Shellfish Constable’s Report: 
Public participation in recreational shellfish harvest on Fridays and Sundays 
exceptionally strong.  Provincetown High School Biology Teacher John Hanlon and 
his students have been involved in shellfish aquaculture with the Shellfish Constables’ 
help.. 
  
Discussion on growing eel grass in grant corridors. 
  
Mel left @ 6 pm 
  
MOTION by Paul Tasha. Second Alex Brown To ask the BOS to approve changing 
the name of the SAC to the Natural Resources Advisory Committee. DISCUSSION. 
VOTED TO ACCEPT 3 – 0. 
  
Meeting to Discuss Name Change set for Tues. 2/14/06 
  
MOTION to Adjourn by Alex Brown. Second Paul Tasha. Meeting adjourned 6:25 
pm. 
  
 Submitted, 02/20/06, John Baldwin, Secretary. 
  
  


